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Vote by Mail has been wonderful for Oregon - and it works.   We prove who we are 

when we register, and then they have our signature for comparison.   It helps seniors, 

disabled, people who work long hours, and helps me to vote this way.   

 

I have confidence in our system here.  Don't change it into something Trump and 

Musk can hi-jack to lock us out. 

 

Don't make standing in line for hours be a part of voting again.   


